COMMUNICATION - C94
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

-----Original Message-----

From: Dianne SCHIFFMAN

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 1:17 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Objection to proposed development plans

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please take note of my strong objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge & Steeles neighborhood.
This will definitely have a negative effect on the existing neighborhood, especially in terms of congestion, where the
proposed density is over double that allowed in the Secondary Plan. Traffic in this area is already substantial and
will be further exacerbated by the development around the Promenade.

These proposals will Also certainly not enhance aesthetically our neighborhood by these humongous structures,

which belong downtown, not in suburbia . This proposal is also more than double what is currently allowed in the
Secondary Plan.

In addition, I am sure I am not alone in my concerns as to the direct Impact this development will have on the
quality of life of our existing community. Therefore we should be consulted accordingly.

I would appreciate being kept informed of any actions The Council may take on these proposals.
Thank you

Dianne Schiffman
Clark Ave. W

N
Thornhill -

Sent from my iPhone



